Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
South Florida Community Care Network
CORRECTED REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

South Florida Community Care Network, LLC (SFCCN) is issuing a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Insurance Broker Services. The notice published in Vol. 41, No. 131, on July 8, 2015 has been corrected to reflect the correct response deadline indicated below.
Responses to the RFP must be filed with SFCCN no later than 12:00 Noon, ET, August 3, 2015, by sending responses to the following:

South Florida Community Care Network, LLC

1643 N. Harrison Parkway, Bldg. H, Suite 200

Sunrise, FL 33323

Attention: Donna Steinberg

Telephone: (954)276-4408

Email: dsteinberg@sfccn.org
All responses will be analyzed on the basis of the criteria set forth in the Request for Proposal. SFCCN reserves the right to accept or reject, in whole or in part and for any reason whatsoever, any and all responses to the Request for Proposal and to waive any formalities in the response process.
